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DATE: December 3, 2015 

 
MET Laboratories, Inc. 

914 West Patapsco Avenue 

Baltimore, MD 21230 

 

RE: CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST FOR TG1652 under FCC ID: UIDTG1652  

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under sections 0.457 and 0.459 of CFR 

47.  We have requested that the (1) schematic diagrams, (2) detailed block diagrams, and (3) 

detailed operational descriptions required to be submitted with this application be permanently 

withheld from public review.   

 

The TG1652 have been developed at considerable effort and expense by ARRIS Group, Inc.  

These items are considered as Trade Secrets and therefore public access to the proprietary 

material could possibly result in duplication of equipment that could severely damage the 

company's business advantage. 

 

Please contact me if there is any information you may need. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Antonio A. Figueiredo 

tony.figueiredo@arris.com 

678-473-5067 

Compliance 


